
 

 

Cancellation Notice 

The August 18, 2022 Town Council meeting has been cancelled due to the untimely posting of 
the meeting notice.  On August 18, 2022 at 7:00 pm, the Town Council President will announce 
the cancellation, and he will also open and continue the public hearings for certain agenda items 
(see attached agenda) at that time.  The public may view the President’s announcement via 
Comcast Channel 18 or via the Channel 18 live stream at: 
http://streaming85.townofbarnstable.us/CablecastPublicSite/watch/1?channel=1 

 


